
 

NOTICE 
 

 MEMBERS OF THE SHERRY TOWN 

BOARD WILL BE ATTENDING A 

WISCONSIN TOWNS ASSOCIATION 

DISTRICT MEETING AT   

THE EAGLES CLUB 

MARSHFIELD 

ON SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2022 

Beginning at 7:30 a.m.  

A quorum of the Town Board may be present 

at the Meeting.  No Town Board action will 

take place. 

 

 

Posted:  January 12, 2022      Clerk Ewoldt 


